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First Exco Meeting for the session 2012- 2013 
 
The Exco of WYKPSA usually has meeting on the 
second Thursday of each month. The Exco member will 
have dinner together afterwards. 

News from school: Mr. Keung Yiu Ming and Mr. Ashok Daswani are appointed as new Vice Principals of WYK with 
effect from 1 September 2012. Together with Ms. Eva Chau, there will be three Vice Principals	
  in	
  WYK.	
  

Alumni Manager Election –  
                    Register as voter now! 
校董選舉  ﹣  請即登記做選民！  
	
  
According to the existing 
arrangement, the members  
of the School Management 
Committee of WYK 
comprise, inter alia, a  
representative of the alumni (the “Alumni 
Manager”). The Alumni Manager shall be 
elected based on the principle of universal 
suffrage. The election of the new Alumni 
Manager will be held in October 2012. 
 
If you wish to vote at the Election, you must 
register as a voter on or before 31 August 
2012. You will be eligible to register as a voter 
if (i) you have attended class in WYK for not 
less than one full academic year and have left 
the school and (ii) you are over 18 years old. 
 
For details about voter registration, please refer 
to our website at www.wykpsa.org.hk  
 

DEADLINE FOR  
VOTER REGISTRATION: 

31 AUGUST 2012 
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Career-related Experiences programme 
of the school need the support of alumni. 
ACTION NOW! 
 
The “Other Learning Experiences” (OLE) is an 
essential component in the New Senior Secondary 
curriculum and career-related experiences is one 
area of the OLE. 
 
The career-related learning activities will be 
arranged in the coming summer vacation and you 
can support the work of the school by offering job 
shadowing opportunities and/ or non-paid job 
attachment positions. 
 
If you are interested in offering job shadowing 
opportunities or job attachment positions or 
arranging other types of career-related learning 
activities, please contact Mr. KK Lee by email at 
kklee@wyk.edu.hk before 30 June 2012. 

Form 7 Graduation Dinner 
 
The Form 7 Graduation Dinner was held on 14 
June 2012. Representatives of WYKPSA have 
attended the Graduation Dinner to encourage 
fresh graduates to join the WYKPSA. Over 60% 
of the graduates have registered as members of 
WYKPSA at the Graduation Dinner! 
 

Wah Yan Medical Alumni Gathering 
	
  
The Wah Yan Medical Alumni will have monthly 
tea gathering. For those who are interested, please 
contact Dr. Lau Wai Hung by email at 
parkes@hkstar.com 

Dinner with the school management 
 
The immediate past chairman of WYKPSA, Tom 
Ho (81) and the newly-elected office bearers of 
WYKPSA, Raymond Siu (96), Alvin Chan (86), 
Miro Ng (96), Alan Lui (98), Li Yin Pok (07), 
Raymond Chow (88), had dinner with the school 
management, Dr. John Tan and Mr. Keung Yiu 
Ming, on 11 June 2012 at Jockey Club Moon 
Koon Restaurant. 

FAQ about WYKPSA 
 
Q: What is the maximum number of Exco which 
WYKPSA may have? 
 
A: According to the Articles of Association of 
WYKPSA, it may have up to 40 Exco members. 
Among the 40 Exco members, there are one 
Chairman, up to three Vice-chairmen, one Honorary 
Secretary and one Honorary Treasurer. 


